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To whom it may concern 

 

This letter is to confirm that Dr Arvinder Singh attended the 3 day Inaugural Conference of 

the Centre for Sikh and Panjabi Studies, 3-5 May 2019.  The Conference was held at the 

University of Wolverhampton, United Kingdom. 

The topic of the paper on which he presented was: 

 

Guru Nanak’s Model of Multicultural Society and Peaceful Coexistence And It’s Relevance in 

the 21st Century 
 

Dr Arvinder Singh participated in the whole conference for the 3 days duration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Opinderjit Kaur Takhar,  

Director  - Centre for Sikh and Panjabi Studies  

University of Wolverhampton 
 


